
May 7, 2021 

All students, faculty, and staff members: 

 

On Oita Prefecture’s "Requests to Oita Prefecture Residents in Order to Contain COVID-19 Infections"  

 

On Thursday, May 6, the prefecture of Oita announced "Requests to Oita Prefecture Residents in Order to 

Contain COVID-19 Infections." At present, no new cases of infection have been identified among APU students, 

faculty, or staff members. However, the number of infected persons is increasing in the prefecture, pushing Oita 

into stage 3. Beppu City, in particular, has had many reports of infection spread through groups eating and 

drinking together, as well as going to karaoke. Students, faculty, and staff members should be even more alert 

and thoroughly implement infection control measures. 

 

With regard to classes, extracurricular activities, or in the work of staff members, there are no changes in policy 

at this time. APU will continue to thoroughly implement infection control measures so that all will be able to feel 

safe and secure when on campus. Thank you for your cooperation in preventing infection. 

 

"Requests to Oita Prefecture Residents in Order to Contain COVID-19 Infections"  

https://en.apu.ac.jp/home/210507_Requests_to_the_residents_of_Oita_prefecture.pdf 

 

To all students: Please Pay Attention to Help Prevent the Spread of COVID-19 Infection (Updated April 19, 2021) 

https://en.apu.ac.jp/home/20210419_To_all_students_E.pdf 

 

https://en.apu.ac.jp/home/210507_Requests_to_the_residents_of_Oita_prefecture.pdf
https://en.apu.ac.jp/home/20210419_To_all_students_E.pdf

